FLEETWOOD PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS REGULAR MEETING

at 6:30 P.M. Wednesday, January 8, 2020
Crest Management 17171 Park Row Ste 310, Houston, Texas 77084

DIRECTORS PRESENT IN PERSON:
Elaine Dyson, President, Laura Jones, Vice President, Sharon Swanson, Secretary, Brian Hefty,
Treasurer, and Donna Haines, Director

ALSO PRESENT:
Jessica Loving and Tarmmy Mcmillan, CMCA® with Crest Management Company

CALL TO ORDER
With notice properly served and quorum duly established, the meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES
Upon motion made and duly seconded, motion carried to unanimously approve the minutes from the
November 13, 2019 meeting.

HOMEQWNER INPUT
There were no homeowners in attendance.

OPEN SESSION

COMMITTEE REPORTS

» ACC: Director Swanson reported the applications received in the past months were approvable
except for one. Which has since been approved.

» LANDSCAPE & IRRIGATION: Director Haines requested a bid revision from Yellowstone,
Brightview, and Greet Feet. Motion made and duly seconded, motion passed to terminate the
fandscaping contract with IMS Landscape

» SECURITY: Director Dyson reported upgrades made for security measures was successful.
Discussed possible regular mailed or website correspondences with updates around the
community. Motion made and duly seconded, motion passed to eliminate four (4) nights from the
Elite security confract.

* TRASH SERVICE: Director Swanson requested confirmation from the City of Houston, that the
Association is reimbursed for the correct lot count.

o WALLS, STREETS, ALLEYS, SEWERS & LIGHTS, MISC: Director Jones requested a bid from
the previous brick repair company for accident damages.

¢« TREASURER: Director Hefty requested that management make sure the taxes and audit are
completed by Canady and Canady.

FINANCIALS

Managing Agent reviewed the (preliminary) December 31, 2019 financials. Total cash was noted at
$331,641.83. Total outstanding assessments for 2019 was reported as $8,250.75. The Income Statement
for the same period reflected the Association came in under budget.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS
» Landscape Contract: The Board reviewed the proposal from Vista Landscape, Yellowstone,
Green Feet, and Brightview. Upon motion made and duly seconded, motion passed to table the
discussion until bids are revised.







